
MICHAEL CERVI PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 
BARRISTER AND SOLICITOR 

1500 OUELLETTE A VENUE 
SUITE 201 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO 
N8X 1K7 

February 22nd, 2023 

The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville 
1741 Jasperson Drive 
2nd Floor, Room D 
Kingsville, Ontario N9Y 2E4 

Attention: Mr. George Robinson, 
Manager of Planning & Development Services 

Dear Sir: 

Re: Extension of Draft Plan Approval 
Municipality: Town of Kingsville 

PHONE (519) 258-9494 

FAX (519) 258-9985 

Location: Part of Lot 1, Concession 2, Eastern Division (Gosfield South) 
Applicant: Cristina Porrone 
File No.: 37-T-13002 

Further to our letter dated January 3'd, 2023, please find enclosed herewith a photostatic copy of the 
relevant Plan of Subdivision. Please also find enclosed copies of Plans 12M-649, 12M-65 l and Plan 
12M-681. 

Lot 24 to 75, both inclusive, depicted on the draft Plan of Subdivision have not been serviced. To 
date, my clients have serviced 78 of the lots depicted on the Plan of Subdivision, being Lots I to 23, 
both inclusive, 76 to 119, both inclusive, and 120 to 130, both inclusive. They intend to continue 
with servicing the remaining lots during the next three years. As such, my clients seek an extension 
to the date on which the approval of the draft Plan of Subdivision will lapse to September 26'', 2026. 

Kindly advise if I may provide further information for your consideration. 

Yours very truly, 

AHAELCERVl 

MC/rs 
Enclosures 

cc. County of Essex - Rebecca Belanger, Manager, Planning Services
Pino Porrone and Mary Porrone
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